
Volunteers with Post-Concussion 
Headaches Needed for Research

Mayo Clinic is seeking volunteers who have recently had 
a concussion and have post-concussion headaches to 
participate in a research study. The purpose of this study is to 
find predictors of post-concussion headache persistence and 
methods to treat post-concussion headache.

You may be eligible to participate if:
• You are between 18 and 70 years old
• You have had a recent concussion and have  

post-concussion headaches

Over several research visits, we may ask you to complete 
questionnaires, provide a blood sample, participate in 
neurophysiologic testing, and have an MRI of your brain. Some 
individuals will be asked to participate in a clinical trial that 
tests a treatment for post-concussion headaches. 

You will be compensated for your time spent in this study.

For more information, contact a member of the study team at 
480-342-3775 or radam.teri@mayo.edu
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